
CENTRAL STATES ASSOCIATION OF SHRINE MOTOR CORPS 

 
 

January 6, 2025 
 

Nobles, 
Please find in the enclosed mailing your dues remittance sheet for 2025 dues for CSASMC.  Dues for 
2025 are only $10.00 per member, with a $75.00 per unit or club minimum if paid to the Secretary prior 
to March 3rd, 2025. Any dues received after March 3rd will be $11.00 per member and a minimum of 
$90.00 for units and clubs with limited memberships.  Please keep in mind that the CSASMC By Laws 
require dues payment for all members of the Unit, not just those attending CSSA.  If you have any 
questions concerning this requirement, please feel free to give me a call at (316) 640-0607. 

 
Any Unit whose membership exceeds 25 members, need only pay the maximum dues cap which is 
$250.00, or $275.00 if paid after March 3rd.  Please list all members for our records because you must 
pay dues and registration to CSSA to participate in all CSASMC activities.  If you have new members 
to your Unit after dues have been submitted, please forward their name with their dues and we will 
provide any information necessary.  No dues will be required for new members if you exceed the 25 
member dues cap, but please send us their name so we can be sure they can participate. If you have a 
printed copy of your Unit membership, this may be submitted in lieu of listing individual names on the 
dues sheet.  That same membership list may also be e-mailed to lwungles@gmail.com.  Also please 
submit:   
The name, address, e-mail address,  and phone numbers of the 
Officer in Charge, and Secretary to receive all CSASMC information.  If any 
member would like to be added to the Secretary’s e-mail list, please indicate those on the due’s 
remittance sheet.  Please write those addresses neatly so they can be read.  We have many e-mails 
returned because of wrong addresses.  Those returned will be deleted from the list. If you have too 
many members to fill out the worksheet, a roster is acceptable but please add the required information 
stated above on the work sheet. 

 
The 2025 CSASMC Mid-Winter Meeting will be March 20th-23rd 2025 and will be held in conjunction 
with the CSSA Mid-winter meeting. This presents an opportunity to attend both meetings without 
incurring additional expenses.  If you are going to attend both functions there will be a $125.00 p.p. 
registration fee which will include hospitality, lunch, and a banquet and all the Ladies’ activities.  This is 
all happening in Des Moines, IA.  Additional information will be mailed out as soon as it is available to 
all Units according to the latest information available to the President.  All CSASMC information is also 
available on our website at csasmc.com. 

 

Fraternally yours, 

Ill.	Sir Lynn Ungles 
Sec.-Treas. CSASMC 


